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This bill allows homeless to continue defecating in public spaces, continue dumping 

crack pipes, needles, and trash, build warming fires and harass citizens so others 

including home owners, business owners and their employees must be exposed to 

their hazards as well as clean up the homeless biological and hazardous trash.  

 

Homeless have options for a better life. Homeless do not have a right to expose 

people to their hazards. Allowing this bill to pass will not solve any homeless 

problems.  

 

Free handouts HAVE TO STOP.  Oregon tax payers are tired of working hard to aid 

aimless individuals who are a menace to a civil society. 

 

Build a barter system. No more free handouts.  

 

People are tired of cleaning up and living next to the homeless trail of chaos.  


